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Wilson Center Digital Archive Translation - English

In response to my inquiry, the [Pakistani] ambassador told me the following:

The relations between Pakistan and the DPRK are determined by the fact that both
developing countries belong to the Non-Aligned [Movement].

In 1980, they signed a commercial agreement, and last year each country should
have exported goods worth 25 million DM to the other, but they fulfilled their
obligations only to 51 percent.

He mentioned the export of cotton, textile products, crude oil, and petrochemical
products to the DPRK as possible fields of cooperation. He also considered it possible
to establish cooperation in the field of agriculture.

He expects the visit of Zia ul-Haq to make an appropriate contribution to the
development of relations, and to show the whole world the peace-loving character
and mutual friendship of the two countries.  
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